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A. Call to Order
 
 
1. Call to Order
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Assessment Committee to ensure that programs are assessing outcomes in accordance with the schedules. This
information will also be included in the follow-up report.
Team members discussed which programs should have SLOs and which should have SAOs. Director Carrillo noted
that the library, Admissions and Records, and other student services areas that deal with students currently have
SAOs, not SLOs. Dr. Patterson stated his understanding that all programs that deal directly with students must have
learning outcomes, have a regular schedule of outcomes assessment, and must conduct regular assessment. VP
Tafoya stated she views the terminology as interchangeable. She explained that as long as an area has identified
outcomes and is assessing them that is satisfactory.
Dr. Tafoya revisited the goal of establishing consistent nomenclature; she recalled that Dr. Patterson had
recommended “learning outcomes” instead of “SLOs” and “SAOs”. Dr. Patterson stated he had recommended the
term “outcomes”. Director Carrillo stated the culture of the college has been to use the term “SLOs”. If the proposal is
for the college to transition to the new terminology, he encouraged creating an awareness of the impending change
in order to reduce confusion.

2. Recommendation 2 re: Evaluation of Processes and Systems Across Campus



The meeting adjourned at 10:31 a.m.
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